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COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY  
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 
ELECTRONIC INVESTIGATION   ) 
OF THE SERVICE, RATES AND   ) Case No. 2021-00370 
FACILITIES OF KENTUCKY POWER  ) 
COMPANY       ) 

 

ATTORNEY GENERAL'S NOTICE 
 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Order of September 27, 2021, Attorney General of 

the Commonwealth of Kentucky, through his Office of Rate Intervention, provides notice 

that John Horne, Michael West, and Larry Cook will participate in the Hearing set for 

Tuesday, October 5th.  Mr. Horne and Mr. West will participate in person.  Mr. Cook will 

participate remotely.  The Attorney General will not be sponsoring any witnesses for this 

Hearing.    
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

DANIEL J. CAMERON 
ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 

 
__________________________________ 

J. MICHAEL WEST 

LAWRENCE W. COOK 

ANGELA M. GOAD 

JOHN G. HORNE II 
ASSISTANT ATTORNEYS GENERAL 
700 CAPITAL AVE, SUITE 20 

FRANKFORT, KY 40601-8204 

PHONE:  (502) 696-5433 

FAX: (502) 573-1005 

Michael.West@ky.gov 

Larry.Cook@ky.gov 

Angela.Goad@ky.gov 

John.Horne@ky.gov 
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Certificate of Service and Filing 
 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Order dated March 17, 2020 in Case No. 2020-00085, 
and in accord with all other applicable law, Counsel certifies that, on September 30, 2021, a 

copy of the forgoing was served by electronic mail to the following.   

 
cgrundmann@spilmanlaw.com 
moverstreet@stites.com  
kglass@stites.com 
MKurtz@BKLlawfirm.com  
KBoehm@BKLlawfirm.com  
JKylerCohn@BKLlawfirm.com 
joe@jchilderslaw.com 
matthew.miller@sierraclub.org 
 
 
 
this 30th day of September, 2021 
 

 
_________________________________________ 
Assistant Attorney General 
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